
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: September 3, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Storm Warning Sirens 

 

DISCUSSION: 

During the last budget cycle, Staff included funding intended to be matching dollars so that the City 
could apply for grants to replace the Storm Warning Sirens in town and expand their coverage. 
Unfortunately, that funding was removed from the Budget due to budget constraints.  

Buchanan County Emergency Management Staff will be present to talk about potential options for 
working towards the replacement of these essential warning sirens in the future. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


